Questions/Answers
Math Curricular Implementation and Student Achievement
Should students take mathematics each year of high school?

YES.
Why did we do away with Business Math and Consumer Math classes?

This mathematics is now integrated throughout the math curriculum K-12. 

Is it really possible for all students to learn algebra?

YES. 
When do you recommend that Algebra Support classes be taught?

Students in need of Algebra Support should take Algebra I during their ninth grade year.  Our current eighth grade math course is rich and better prepares at risk students to take Algebra and Algebra Support together in the ninth grade. 
What should counties consider when adopting new mathematics textbooks?
· Amount of professional development that would be required when selecting a “bundled” program.

· Adopting the same series within a programmatic level in order to insure vertical alignment and consistent vocabulary presentation.

·  A RESA wide adoption to maximize resources and professional   development.

·  Adopting a series that meets the needs of students who can easily master Algebra I, Geometry and Algebra II as well as those who will need additional support through Algebra I Support and Conceptual Math (21st Century Algebra).  The adoption should:

· provide formative assessment and prescriptive instruction

· be web-based and provide access at school and home
